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Missouri Highways and Transportation Commission Policies 
 

 
Category:  HIGHWAYS 
Subcategory:  Highway Safety 
  
 
 
In keeping with Executive Order 03-05, the Missouri Division of Highway Safety and the Motor 
Carriers Safety Assistance Program transferred from the Department of Public Safety to 
MoDOT effective August 28, 2003.  The staff from the Division of Highway Safety was located 
with the traffic engineering staff.  This merger has proven to be very effective with significant 
safety features being incorporated into the highway system, such as guard cable and rumble 
stripes.  Since 2003, highway fatalities have decreased significantly.  Missouri’s current 
strategic highway safety plan was developed in collaboration with MoDOT’s safety partners.  
The contents of the plan are included in MoDOT’s Engineering Policy Guide, Section 132.2. 
 


